
  

 
UPDATES FROM BETHEL – JANUARY 2023 

 

• Medicaid Update: New cards will be arriving in the first part of the 

year!  Please be sure to provide Bethel with a copy of your new 

card once they arrive. 
 

• Covid Update: As always, we are continuously monitoring the 

Williams County risk level and our state and federal requirements for 

staff and visitors in regard to masking and testing.  Up-to-date information 

on Bethel specific requirements can always be found near the top of our website in the yellow banner.  

If you have specific questions about our requirements or status, please contact Dawn, our Infection 

Preventionist. 
 

• Payment Portal: Our Payment Portal is always available for your convenience by visiting 

our website under the Lifestyle & Care Options/Make a Payment.  If you have questions, 

please contact Accounts Receivable at AR@blnrc.com.  
 

• Winter Weather: A general reminder that with all our snow and ice, the parking lot and sidewalks here 

at Bethel can get slick!  While we salt/sand our sidewalks, they can still cause issues.  Please use 

caution when visiting. 
 

• Caregiver Award: The NDLTCA is once again accepting nominations for outstanding healthcare  

workers.  More information can be found on our website, our Facebook page, by speaking to         

one of our Social Service staff or directly on the NDLTCA website at              

www.ndltca.org/caregiver; deadline for nominations is Feb 3rd. 
 

• Resident Personal Items: Our residents were blessed with many new items over the holidays!  Please 

be sure to label new items that are brought to your loved ones.  This helps us ensure their possessions 

are kept in their room or returned to them after laundering.  If you have questions or need assistance 

labeling clothing or blankets, please contact Joan our Laundry/Housekeeping Supervisor; if you have 

questions or need assistance with furniture or other items, please contact our Social Services or 

Maintenance Departments. 
 

• Missing Items: As much as we try to keep your loved one’s items with them, occasionally things turn 

up missing.  If your loved one is missing an item, please contact our Social Services Department so that 

they can fill out a missing item report and investigate the situation. 
 

• Blood Drive: Bethel will be hosting another Blood Drive on January 27th.  More information can be 

found on our Facebook page or by calling Val @ 572-6766 ext 116. 
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